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www.bendigocarclub.com.au 
 

http://facebook.com/#!/pages/Bendigo-Car-Club/141168312653687 

  

The purposes of the Bendigo Car Club are to provide competitive motor sport and social motoring options 

to individuals and families from Bendigo and surrounds in a safe, helpful and friendly environment 

 

Presidents Report  
Welcome to another month, they seem to be rolling around quicker and as the end of June approaches, there are a 
couple of things to keep in mind: 
Our 2021/2022 club championship coming to an end after the June BCC Khanacross it means there are only 2 
rounds left. 
The BCC membership year is coming to an end, so keep an eye out for the 2022/2023 membership renewal form 
and reminders, if memberships are not renewed, you will not be able to race and those that have vehicles on the 
Vicroads CPS you will not be covered by the permit. 
We also have our Annual General Meeting in August; this is where you can have a major say in the future direction 
of the club by nominating for the BCC Committee. 
This year on Easter Saturday, we welcomed crowds back to the Salesyard Dash after the last couple of years of 
COVID restrictions, a smaller than usual field of 29 drivers took on the Khanacross layout that we have been using 
for the last 18 months, this produced some interesting attempts of the courses and some fastish tests. The results 
were not settled until the last run of the day as most of the front running drivers incurred penalties of some type, in 
the end Brad Hall took the honours, list of class winners is listed below and the full results have been sent out via 
email and on the website. A big thank you to all that helped on the day. 
Jacqui had also co-ordinated the show and shine, through her contacts she was able to obtain the use of some very 
impressive vehicles, these were complimented by BCC members and the public bringing the rides out in the sun for 
the day. 
Last weekend a few members head out to Strathfieldsaye where John Strauch’s father had donated a 20’ x 40’ 
shed to the club, this was dismantled and is now stored at Bagshot for our next project.  
A big thank you to the Strauch family for this. 
Our next event in the BCC Day/Night Khanacross on Saturday 7th May at Bagshot, the Supp Regs will be emailed 
out along with this Crossflow and on the club website. 
See you all at the May General Meeting this Thursday (5th) at the clubrooms form 8pm.  
 

Yours in Motorsport. 
Craig Button. 

http://www.bendigocarclub.com.au/
http://facebook.com/#!/pages/Bendigo-Car-Club/141168312653687


 

 
In the News:  -  

➢ Another partner for Motorsport Australia.  Racer Industries is a family-owned business who 

have a large assortment of goodies for the racer and their car. Things like race 

suits,gloves,boots, seats and harnesses. Fuel systems, fire extinguisher systems, steering 

wheels and components and many more.  This new partnership sees Racer Industries as 

the Official Race Accessories partner for the Shannons Motorsport AustraliaChampionships 

and the RSEA Safety Motorsport Australia Rally Championship. 

➢ Motorsport Australia to run 6 Club Business Workshops during 2022. It hopes this will give 

people a chance to upskill in different areas and help those in positions of high responsibility. 

There will be a range of subjects. Most will involve 3 sessions. You need to register online. 

Go to Motorsports website to check out the range of topics.  

➢ Member Portal – check out the new look portal providing users with a cleaner interface. It 

has a new dashboard allowing easy navigation around the portal. The updated portal will 

now allow motorsport officials and media to use it and submit applications.  

➢ ARC & AORC Championships of TV compliments of Channel 7. Highlights of both 

championships will be broadcast on 7mate & 7plus.  Checkout Channel 7 to find out when 

they are on.  

➢ Rally Stage Safety Guidelines updated. The FIA has released a new bulletin with the new 

safety measures to be put in place. To read more on this, check out April’s Speed Read. 

➢  

For more information on any of these topics, check out Motorsport web site.  

  
 

Events:  

Easter Salesyard Dash 16th April 2022 .  Congratulations to all the winners:  

Name Class Vehicle Placing Class Outright 

Brad Hall D Subaru WRX 1  1 

Brian Shanahan A Nissan Pulsar 1  2 

Mark Alan C Mitsubishi Galant 1  4 

Chris Hume B Ford Escort 1  9 

Lochlan Mcvoy J Toyota Corolla 1  14 

Anglelique Gray Da Nissan Leaf 1  17 
 

On a lighter note:  

Proofreading in the media is a dying art, wouldn't you say? 

Something went wrong in Jet Crash, Expert says 
Really? Ya think? 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Police begin campaign to Run Down Jaywalkers 
Now that's taking things a bit far! 
----------------------------------------------------------- 
Panda mating fails; Veterinarian takes over 
What a guy! 
----------------------------------------------------------- 
Miners refuse to work after death: 
No-good-for-nothing' lazy so-and-so's! 
 
 



 

Don’t forget to check out our Facebook Page or website: 
www.bendigocarclub.com.au, there are some great action shots – are you one 
of them? 

 

 

Vicroads Club Permit Scheme (club plates). 

         The Bendigo Car Club is still able to issue and renew Vicroads CPS, the club does some rules for 
members who have their vehicles on this scheme, they are:- 

• Attend at least 2 meetings during the year. 

• Participate in at least 2 activities of the club eg, compete or official at any of our calendared events. 

• Attend a club meeting to have your permit renewed, unless prior arranged. 
Please keep this in mind. 

 

Classifieds 

Got a club car or parts to sell? Send us an e-mail via the website contact page. 

Membership Information 
 
Financial Membership of the Bendigo Car Club Inc allows you to obtain a Motorsports Australia 
competition license and compete in our club events plus many other events.  
The membership year is from the 1st July to the 30th June the following year.  
 
Membership fees are;  
Full Membership $90  
Junior Membership $40  
A family Membership is also available, which consists of one full membership plus $30 for 
each extra family member  
 

Renewal forms can be found on our website: 

www.bendigocarclub.com.au 

 

Member address updating 
If you move house or change email address could you please let us know so we can keep you 
informed and up to date. 
 
 
 

• Postal address updates can be done by contacting Glenyce Coombs on 0407 330 957 

• Email address updates to enquires@bendigocarclub.com.au 

For all your competition licence needs go to www.motorsport.org.au 

http://www.bendigocarclub.com.au/
http://bendigocarclub.com.au/#contact
http://www.bendigocarclub.com.au/
mailto:enquires@bendigocarclub.com.au
http://www.motorsport.org.au/


Bendigo Car Club Office Bearers 2021-2022 
 

President:                                       Craig Button  
Vice President:                              Darden Brown  
Secretary                                        Chris Gill-Symons 
Assist Secretary                            Chris Hume 
Treasurer:                                      Glenyce Holt-Coombs 
Assist Treasurer          Chris Gill-Symons 
Membership Sec:                          Jacqui Caroll 
Property Officer:                            Tony Stokes 
CAMS Delegate:                             Craig Button / Lesley Smart 
Regular Members:                         Jim Coombs, Kevin Symons 
                                                        Lesley Smart, Matthew Coombs 
  
Facilities Maintenance Coordinator Mick Elvey Ph 0428 506492 

 

 

BCC Event Contact List 
 

Event Type  Contact  
Motorkhana  Brian Shanahan  
Khanacross / Autocross  Mick Elvey  
Rally  Murray MacKenzie / 

Tony Moore  
Off Road  Craig Button / Jim 

Coombs / Ken Holt  
Bitumen Sprints / Circuit  Roger Hall  
Officiating  Peter Valentine / Lesley 

Smart  
Vic Roads Club Permit 
Scheme  

John Hardiman / John 
Orr / Mick Elvey / Craig 
Button  

 

 


